
CORRIGENDUM 

Date: 06.04.2020 

This is with reference to Advertisement No. CO/01/2020.  

In this connection, it is hereby informed to all concerned that in view of 

nationwide lockdown announced/travel restrictions imposed in different 

parts of the country due to COVID-19, the last date of submission of 

application has been extended till 30.04.2020 (Thursday).  

Manager (HR) 

 


